
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

October 14, 2010 
PECO Procurement: Fall 2010 Solicitation Rate Impact  
 
In the PECO Energy Default Service Plan settlement filing, which was approved by the 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission on April 16, 2009, parties agreed to the public release 
of certain information regarding the results of each solicitation 30 days after the solicitation (or 
21 days before the supply period starts, whichever comes earlier).  On September 24, 2010, the 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission approved PECO’s request to release the results of the 
Fall 2010 Solicitation on October 14, 2010.  The full text of the order is available on the PUC 
Web site here.  The Fall 2010 solicitation was held on September 20, 2010 for supply starting on 
January 1, 2011.   
 
The information in this document is provided in accordance with the PUC Order.  The rate 
impacts specified below are aggregate figures calculated based on the results of all four 
solicitations to date.   
 
Residential Class  
Rate impact:  8.76 cents/kWh, indicating a 3 percent decrease for the average residential customer 
beginning 2011. 
 
Small Commercial Class  
Rate impact:  8.73 cents/kWh, indicating a 15.8 percent decrease for the average small commercial 
customer beginning 2011. 
 
Medium Commercial Class  
Rate impact:  8.54 cents/kWh, indicating a 9.6 percent decrease for the average medium commercial 
customer beginning 2011. 
 
Please see Exhibit G of the settlement, which explains the agreement of the parties regarding the 
public release of certain information regarding the results of each solicitation. 
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